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Iowa Association of School Boards Convention Reports 
 

 

Background: 

The Iowa Association of School Boards held its annual convention this year at the Iowa Events 

Center in Downtown Des Moines last month with the pre-conference on Wednesday, November 

20, and the main conference on Thursday, November 21. 

 

The convention was an outstanding event which board members found highly rewarding. 

 

 

Recommended Action:  

Board members attending the convention are encouraged to share their learnings with fellow 

school board members and the public. 

 

 

 


